
May 09, 2025,

Attention:

Dear  ,

We are pleased to inform you that you passed the entrance examination to Royal Group Of School
with an average score of , you have therefore been given provisional admission into in the class of 
for  academic session. 

We congratulate you on the achievement and welcome you to the community! you are expected to
report on September-05-2022.

You may access the school information by visiting www.royalgroupofschools.com.ng 

Attached to this letter you will find a full admission package including brochures to give you more
information about the school. Once again, congratulations,

We hope to hear from you soon!

Regards, 

http://royalgroupofschools.com.ng/

